OTM task force implementation recommendation:

OTM task force members: Nora Brodnicki, Baldwin van der Bijl, Diane Drebin, Glenda Tepper, Ariane Amstutz, Jennifer Lininger, Mike Caudle and Paula Hamm

Our recommendation is to implement the OTM at CCC after the 2006-2007 catalog has been published: Summer Term 2006.

Rationale: Although the OTM is an official state designation and a few community colleges are already implementing it, there are several factors that have caused the OTM “task force” to recommend that CCC implement the OTM Summer term of 2006.

1) Implementation in Summer 2006 would allow CCC to list the OTM as a designation in the catalog.

2) CCC needs to have an institutional discussion of the OTM designation via the task force, Curriculum Committee and College Council before the OTM is officially implemented. Additionally there are several logistical questions that need to be addressed before implementation occurs (automatic designation? fees? etc.) 

3) There is also an interest in waiting until Summer 2006 for correct reporting requirements with IPED

4) There are several questions and issues that should be addressed on the state level with other community colleges and 4-year institutions before we implement the OTM

OTM at CCC Timeline:

June 2005: 
OTM task force to present implementation recommendation to the Curriculum Committee. Task force will consider recommendations, comments and suggestions made by the Curr. Committee. 

Summer 2005: OTM task force will meet to consider suggestions, issues and presentation of the OTM at CCC.

October 2005:
OTM task force will present findings at Curriculum Committee.

November 2005: OTM task force will present at College Council

January 2006: 
OTM requirements will be posted in 2006-2007 Catalog

Summer 2006: OTM implementation begins. 

